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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to ask you to not take any action against the use of wood boilers for
home heating. Although I do not have such a system I have many friends who do
use this form of heating for their homes.

I have been a Pastor in this county for over 30 years and know that the income of
many of them is very minimal. This form of heating is the difference between
their having adequate heat in their home and houses that are cold. Many of them
are using this system in old farm houses which are hard to heat. And because of
the age of many of these homes it is far safer to have the boiler away from the
house rather than within the home.

This would be a great detriment to the older citizens and also to the poor of our
county.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

a
Harold O. Kelley, Pastor Retired'


